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RulemakingComments Resource

From: Welling, Mike (VDH) <Mike.Welling@vdh.virginia.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 11:58 AM
To: RulemakingComments Resource
Cc: McDermott, Brian; OAS Executive Board
Subject: RIN 3150-A130 (10 CFR Part 2)
Attachments: NRC-2009-0044 Petitions for Rulemaking (PRM).pdf

Attached is the OAS Board comments regarding the revisions to the petition for rulemaking process. 
 
 

Michael Welling  
Director Radioactive Materials Program  
Virginia Dept of Health  
109 Governor St, Room 730  
Richmond, VA  23219  
(T) 804-864-8168  
(F) 804-864-8155  

http://www.vdh.virginia.gov/Epidemiology/RadiologicalHealth/  

From Vince Lombardi: "The achievements of an organization are the results of the combined effort of each individual" 
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Alabama, Arizona, Arkansas, California, Colorado, Florida, Georgia, Illinois, Iowa, Kansas, Kentucky, 

Louisiana, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Minnesota, Mississippi, Nebraska, Nevada, New Hampshire, 

New Jersey, New Mexico, New York, North Carolina, North Dakota, Ohio, Oklahoma, Oregon, Pennsylvania, 

Rhode Island, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Utah, Virginia, Washington, Wisconsin 

Alan Jacobson, Chair, Maryland 

Melanie Rasmusson, Chair-Elect, Iowa 

Cheryl Rogers, Past-Chair, Wisconsin 

Bridget Stephens, Treasurer, Texas 

Pat Gardner, Secretary, New Jersey 

Mike Welling, Director, Virginia 

Stephen James, Director, Ohio 

 

July 17, 2013 

 

 

Brian J. McDermott (Director Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements, FSME)  

Mailstop T8-E24 

Washington, DC  20555-0001 

 

Subject:  NRC-2009-0044 (10 CFR Part 2, Revision to the Petition for Rulemaking Process) 

 

Dear Mr. McDermott; 

 

The Organization of Agreement States (OAS) Executive Board (Board) has reviewed the 

above document and offers the following comments for consideration by the Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission (NRC).   

 

The Board agrees with the proposed changes to 10 CFR Part 2 as published in the Federal 

Register.  The Board recommends that the NRC publish a list of Petitions For Rulemaking 

(PRM) activities and make it available on the “Public Meeting & Involvement” webpage and 

on the FSME website.  Proposed paragraphs 2.803(j)(1) and (3) explain the proposed locations 

where the public may view the status.  These locations appear to be very “deep” on the NRC’s 

webpage and may cause confusion to the public.  By having a list similar to the “What’s Due” 

webpage that FSME maintains would be much easier and more transparent. 

 

We appreciate the chance to comment on this subject, and stand ready to answer any questions 

you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Alan Jacobson, OAS Chair 

Health Physicist Supervisor 

Maryland Department of the Environment 

410-537-4422 office 

410-979-0642 cell 

 




